
Bills Committee on Guangzhou-Shenzhen-Hong Kong  

Express Rail Link (Co-location) Bill 

 

List of follow-up actions arising from the discussion 

at the meeting on 16 March 2018 

 

Government response 

 

The Administration was requested to provide information on 

whether the Hong Kong Bar Association had previously provided 

submissions to any Bills Committee stating that the bill under 

scrutiny, if enacted as an ordinance, would contravene the Basic 

Law. 

 

We are not aware of any previous occasion in which the Hong Kong Bar 

Association had provided submissions to a bills committee stating that the 

bill under scrutiny, if enacted as an ordinance, would contravene the 

Basic Law. 
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